
June 8, 2022 

Sophia University Novel Coronavirus Headquarters  

 

 

New policies for masks at Yotsuya Campus 

 

New policies for masks at Yotsuya Campus based on the guidelines by Ministry of Health, 

Labour and Welfare are as follows. The policies are subject to change due to the infection 

status. 

Please be thoughtful of others and behave in a sensible way as there’re various members on 

campus.  

 

- In principle, please wear a mask on campus in view of its 3Cs situations, especially during 

classes because it is difficult to keep sufficient distance from others and you need to talk 

frequently. 

- You can take off a mask for the following situations as the prevention of heat stroke. 

1. While exercising (Club activities are subject to the guidelines by respective 

organizations.) 

2. While being alone outdoors with sufficient distance (approx. 2 meters) from others 

3. While self-studying or reading books at carrels in the library etc. (when being alone 

and silent) 

-   We might ask you to wear a mask even for the above cases depending on circumstances. 

 

* We continue current prevention measures at Mejiro Seibo Campus as the preparation for 

practicals. 

* If you are not able to wear a mask for health reasons, please do not talk loudly or closely to 

others and cover your mouth with a handkerchief etc. while talking to prevent droplet 

dispersion.  

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 


